Siren Chamber of Commerce, Inc.

08057

. . Siren, Wl 54872
W 715-349-8399
Wisconsin chamber@visitsiren.com

Siren Chamber of Commerce Board Meeting Agenda
April 8th, 2025, 9am at Village Hall
PRESENT: Jenni Smith, Wayne Koball, Chris Sybers, Becky Popp, Kevin Shetler, guest Carley Eichman

Call to Order: Wayne called the meeting to order at 9:07

Approval of the Treasury Report: Motion made by Becky to approve as given, Chris 2", M/C
Approval of Minutes from March 18, 2025: Motion made by Chris to approve as given, Becky 2",
m/Cc

Approval of Agenda: Becky motioned to approve the minutes apart from postponing Help for Non-

profits discussion until the May meeting, Chris 2", M/C

Old Business:

Social Media Update: Sara will provide an update including a website status update. Sara
unable to attend but stated there has not been a significant change in social media and the
website migration to GoDaddy is 90% completed.

Housing and Talent Attraction Seminar: Close to 100 people registered to attend. The event
went smoothly and included valuable information from several community members.
Showcase Siren Featuring Taste of Siren: Thursday, May 22" from 5-8pm at Zhashagiins Event
Center. Kevin Shetler will ask if any students would like to volunteer their time to help vendors.
Vendors need to be reminded it is illegal to serve alcohol to minors and may need to ID those
receiving samples containing alcohol.

Chris motioned to move forward with replacement of the “Welcome to Siren” signs located
above the electric sign in the park using Northland Signs as the provider, Becky 2%, M/C.
Jeremy, a representative from Northland Signs has been invited to attend the May Chamber
Board meeting to discuss electric sign options.

New Business:

3rd-4th of July: Plans and events discussion. Freedom 5 5k race coordinator needed. Wayne is

working on finding a race coordinator and fireworks display location. Jenni will be contacting

food trucks and Pheasant Inn for the Street Dance.

Help for Non-Profits: Steven Peterson would like to approach the Chamber Board regarding a
project that is being considered. He is looking to assemble a network of on-call Professionals



and semi-Professionals willing to donate 5-10 hours a year helping local nonprofits with specific
needs. Postponed until the May Chamber Board meeting.

Next Board Meeting: May 13, 2025

Meeting Adjourn: Becky motioned to adjourn, Wayne 2", M/C



